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Pilots operating in the airspace near IWA should be aware of the density of air traffic operations in the area.  

Approximately 800 aircraft operations a day transit the airspace depicted above at or below 5,000’ MSL (excluding 

Phoenix Sky Harbor traffic).  The blue tracks indicate VFR aircraft squawking 1200, red tracks depict large 

turbine aircraft arriving or departing IWA, and white tracks represent other aircraft being provided air traffic 

services by Phoenix TRACON. 
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The area highlighted above depicts where VFR aircraft are most likely to encounter high performance 

aircraft arriving and departing IWA and other aircraft in the instrument approach traffic pattern 

controlled by Phoenix TRACON. 
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Analysis of air traffic activity in this area suggests that pilots on flight training missions should plan 

flights to avoid the shaded area depicted between the altitudes of 3,000’ to 5,000’ MSL. 



Phoenix Terminal Radar Approach Control LETTER TO AIRMEN NO. 12-02 

 

5 

 

 
 

Some members of the flight training community are now using specific routes to practice areas at 

altitudes that avoid large turbine-powered aircraft. 
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Aircraft that are practicing holding over the IWA VOR or flying the SDL VOR-C approach need to be 

aware of large turbine powered aircraft departing IWA. 

 


